
Reunion Day Luncheon began at 12:30 pm in the combined
South and Centre Ball Room, of Michaelangelo’s Banquet Centre

celebrating the 100 Year Anniversary of the St Joseph’s School of Nursing Alumnae 

Luncheon cost was $50. 

Attendance was 434.



Cheryl Gravelin McQueen ‘66

Alumnae President 

Elizabeth Herod Newman ’54 said Grace. 

(Alumnae President 1960 – 1962)



Class of 1965 celebrating 50 years

Class of 1960 celebrating 55 years

Sister Virginia Hanlon ’45

Celebrating 70 years.



64 members of the class of 1965 were piped 

into the dining room by Michael Cuffe. 



Dorothy Battey Richardson ’65

made the Toast to the Alma Mater



Do You Remember ? 





Class of 1963



Jeannine Heil Giavedoni ’65 made a presentation of a cheque to the Alumnae & a Memory Blanket to the archives. 



Past Presidents of the Alumnae were recognized. 

11 of 16 presidents attended the Reunion Day.

Left to right GRAD YEAR ALUMNAE 
PRESIDENT 

ELIZABETH HEROD NEWMAN 1954 1960 - 1962
CHARLOTTE JUDSON SMART 1958 1967 - 1969

JOAN LaFORTUNE MASON 1958 1970 - 1971
LINDA SANTONI DAYLER 1971A 1981 - 1983

PATRICIA DOWLING DiCIOMMO 1965 1984 - 1986
JACKIE WADE 1971A 1986 - 1989

MARGARET HENDERSON 1970 1994 - 1995
DOROTHY GLEED MARSHALL 1946 1997 – 2000

KATHERINE (KAY) O’SULLIVAN MCPHEE 1955 2001 – 2002
MARGARET SIMPSON RIZZO 1958 2003 – 2004

CHERYL GRAVELIN McQUEEN 1966 2005 - 2018



23 Alumnae members received “Honorary Memberships”



Class of 1966



Alumnae book “Memories, Friends and Treasures” was written by Janina Muta Berenyi ’65, Beverly Shynal Greennwood ’70 and Connie Beamer Prowse ’69. 

The book was written to celebrate the 100th Anniversary of our Alumnae. 


